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For some, our military retirement is the only income we receive.  After years of of our 

drill pay, annual service pay or AGR pay being taxed when this retirement check 

monthly reduces our ability to to maintain a stable way of life.  A lot of our Oregon 

retired veterans rely on this income!  Having not to pay taxes on this minimum 

income for must goes a long ways for the veterans that need it the most. 


